
AMBASSADOR COMMITTEE METTING OF JANUARY 25, 2017 
 

The meeting was called to order by Pauline Regimbald.  In attendance were Pauline 
Regimbald, Gloria Hornbeck, Catherine Eaton, Janice Schlicht, Dolores Mitchell, Sue 
Hoover, Rita Meiers, Lynn Moehle, Janice  Bartle, Jean Richmond and Liaison Norah 
Sostrom. 
 
A motion to accept the minutes of December 28, 2016 meeting was made by Jean 
Richmond and seconded by Gloria Hornbeck. 
 
The signed up sheet for the visits was circulated and the ladies signed up for the month 
of February and part of March. 
 
In January we made 21 visits for a total of 48 visits, 21 Park lots and 27 Private lots. 
We received 3 survey sheets for a total of 6 survey sheets and one more comment. 
The comment was: We tried to log in with your internet provider and it would 
disconnect right away.  Since October we made 13 visits to new owners. 
 
Pauline mentioned to the committee about all the meetings that are coming up. 
The Annual Board of Directors/Candidate Workshop will be held on January 26th at 8:00 
AM in the Community Center. 
Sunscape Open House on January 28th at 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM in the Community 
Center. 
The Annual meeting will be held on February 15th at 9:00 AM at Pinal Grounds. 
 
We discussed the problem with Airbeam, visitors are having problems with the 
internet. Norah Sostrom is going to talk to Mary about the problem. 
 
Janice Schlicht will now be taking over as Chair of the Ambassador Committee. 
 
Our next meeting will be held on February 22nd at 10:00 AM in the AC CO room. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Catherine Eaton and seconded by Jean Richmond. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pauline Regimbald 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


